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Registration Open for 2023 Post-acute Care Conference

WHA is proud to announce the 2023 Post-acute Care Conference. This annual event will be held on Aug. 24 in Wisconsin Dells.
 
This year’s agenda brings together some of the top experts in the post-acute space, including Wisconsin Division of Quality
Assurance (DQA) Administrator Otis L. Woods, MBA, QIDP. For a look at the full conference agenda, click here.
 
The Post-acute Care Conference provides an opportunity for colleagues working on patient care transitions from a variety of
positions and perspectives to gather in person to learn from each other and hear from a strong group of presenters.
 
Sponsorship and exhibition opportunities are available for WHA corporate members. Contact WHA Vice President of Education and
Marketing Leigh Ann Larson at 608-274-1820.
 
For more information about the conference, including registration, click here.
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